
Greetings Brethren. 

We sure have had a lot of rain this summer.  I just got through mowing my lawn and there were a bunch of 

mushrooms.  Looking forward to getting some nice weather this next week as my wife and I will be enjoying a 

vacation in which we hope to spend much of it up on the big lake.  

I wanted to thank the brethren that participated in the Masonic service for Brother Fred R Morrill Sr. on 

Thursday July 1 in Alfred Maine.  We had 11 brothers in attendance and I believe the service went quite well 

and I know that the family was very appreciative that we were able to perform the service for them.  This is one 

of the most important things we can do for a brother and his family and I am very proud that we were able to 

answer the call and show the world how Masons love one another. 

I also want to thank the brethren that came out to celebrate St. John’s Sunday at the First Congregational 

Church of Union NH on Sunday June 27th.  We met at the lodge and marched over to the Church and attended 

the service.  It is always good for us to get together and be visible in public. 

I do not have too much on our agenda for this meeting, but we will have a petition to read and will form an 

investigating committee, so that we can potentially have a vote on that candidate next month.  That is always 

exciting to start the process of bringing in a new candidate.  I attended the Visitation of DDGM RW Jackson 

Marston of Federal Lodge #4 in Dove last night.  It was a new format for the visitation and I will briefly discuss 

that as we prepare for our own visitation at our normal stated communication on September 2021.  I have a 

presentation that I will do on the Oldest Lodge in the world which I think you will find interesting.  I know I 

did.   

Come join us for dinner at 6:15 prepared by RW Ralph Currier and I believe his lovely wife Pat.  I am sure it 

will be a great way to start our evening together. 

Be sure to reach out to brethren that we have not seen in a while and offer to bring them to a meeting.  It would 

be nice to have our sidelines filled again. 

If we do not have your e-mail address please get them to our secretary, so that the information can be added to 

your contact info as this is the most efficient way to keep up with all that is going on. 

Grand Lodge is trying to reach out to all of the brethren in the state to get signed up in the Grand View 

application.  The first step is getting your email address as that is required to sign up.  This will greatly assist us 

in our communications and also save time and money for our Lodge and Grand Lodge.   

If anyone has any ideas or requests for programs please let me know.  If you are interested in doing a 

presentation at one of our stated meetings please let Brother Farnum or I know and we will get you scheduled.   

Celebrating birthdays this month are Brothers Robert Scott Baldwin (7/07), James Stanley Blackwood (7/6), 

Neal M. Hansen (7/12), Carl E. Harriman Jr. (7/25), Carl F. Helander Jr (7/28) and Richard A. Nelson (7/24). 

I hope to see many of you at our meeting.  I wish you and yours good health and may the blessings of our 

heavenly father be with you all. 

Fraternally, 

Norman C Greeley 

Worshipful Master  

Unity Lodge #62 

 


